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Dear Applicant 

  

Thank you for your expression of interest in the post of Temporary Teacher of P.E. at Saint Bede’s 

Catholic High School.  You will see from the information attached that this is a happy, thriving and 

successful school community.  There is a very strong staff team and relationships between pupils 

and staff are exceptional.   

  

Please note that the deadline for applications is Wednesday 8th December 2021 at 12:00 noon.   

  

If you have any questions or you wish to visit the school ahead of an application, then please 

contact Mrs Kelly, Headteacher’s PA (skelly@stbedeslytham.lancs.sch.uk). 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Marsden 

Headteacher 
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